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MONTEREY COUNTY, CALIFORNIA STEVE BERNAL

SHERIFF’S OFFICE

Keeping the peace since 1850

April 11, 2019

Mr. Craig Smith
Resource Management Agency
County of Monterey

RE: Wine Bar, 237 The Crossroads Blvd., Carmel, CA.

Dear Mr. Smith,

| am in receipt of the on-sale license application for the Wine Bar to be located at 237 The Crossroads Blvd., in Carmel, CA. |
researched the Monterey County Sheriff's Office Records Management System for incidents in the vicinity of The
Crossroads. | located two incident reports since 1997 that involved alcohol. One was in 1997 and the other was in 2016.
Due to the infrequency of alcohol related incidents in the vicinity of The Crossroads the issuance of an on-sale license for a
wine bar does not cause concern for the Sheriff's Office.

Please let me know if | can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,

< -

Jerry D. Teeter, Chief Deputy
Enforcement Operations Bureau
Monterey County Sheriff's Office

1414 Natividad Road, Salinas CA 93906 m (831) 755-3700 m www.montereysheriff.org
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